RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

-1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held May 10, 2016

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this junk car meeting at 7:00m with roll call. All trustees and Fiscal Officer were present.

The zoning inspector, Barb Selegue, reported the township is not required to bid out a tow truck service for hauling junk cars.

There are several cars which have not been removed or covered after several notices. They are as follows

JC001-16 10753 National RD

JC007-15 15487 Main ST Brownsville

JC011-14 16184 Laurel Hill RD

JC012-14 16421 Laurel Hill RD

All of the cases have been sent at least 2 notices. Barb will check into prices on towing and storage fees and the board will discuss at the next junk car meeting.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded by VanBuren. With business complete the board adjourned at 7:28pm.

Daniel Van Buren- President

Ben Hupp-Vice President

Stephen Glaub- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer